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Rental Property Investing
In this real estate book, the author shares his knowledge and
techniques with landlords who see the advantages of owning investment
properties and who want to make landlording as stress free as
possible. This book shows how to bring existing tenants unde

So I'm a Spider, So What?, Vol. 5 (manga)
“When the plane took off, I wondered what Karen was doing, if she was
happy, knew I was leaving or wanted me back. Whatever, it was too late
now. I was gone…” Jess Sharp is at a crossroads - back in London,
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her parents’ spare room, jobless and single. Not quite the
irresistible package she was aiming for at age 32. One night things
take an upward turn when she meets someone who could be a gamechanger. But everything in her riotously chaotic life seems to get in
the way, including her best friend’s wedding, far too much tequila and
the ghosts of girlfriends past. The course of true love has never been
so injury-prone. Will Jess eventually overcome her romantic ineptitude
and find her happy ever after? Or will she continue to trip over her
own feet in the race for romance? “Clare Lydon’s London Calling is as
strong as any straight chicklit from a major publisher.” Planet of the
Books, Planet London “A fast-paced warm & witty debut, whatever your
sexuality.” Entertainment Focus

Fun Stories
Now updated for today’s bullish real estate market, this is the go-to,
classic entrepreneurial guide for landlords and real estate investors
who want to buy and manage rental properties for long-term wealth.
There’s never been a better time for buying rental properties—interest
rates are low and credit is more freely available to those who want to
buy and invest. But where does one begin? With more than twenty plus
years of experience in real estate and as the founder of The Landlord
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Academy, Bryan M. Chavis knows all phases and
aspects of working with rental properties. In Buy It, Rent It, Profit!
he explains why rental properties are such a wise investment in
today’s real estate world and outlines the steps and systems you need
to implement to become a successful landlord and property manager.
This updated edition of the modern classic includes advice on being a
profitable and professional landlord, protecting your investment,
learning what types of property you should be purchasing, and adapting
to the ever-changing world of technology in real estate. Chavis also
provides systems on how to attract quality tenants, negotiate lease
agreements, collect rent, finance a mortgage, and manage the property
overall—everything you need to become a smart, profitable, and
professional property manager. In addition, this updated edition
features a workbook section with easy-to-use, universal forms for
leases, evictions, property evaluations, and more. Buy It, Rent It,
Profit! is the ultimate how-to procedures manual for buying and
managing rental properties and a practical, realistic tool you can
follow to become a profitable landlord and property manager.

Landlording on Autopilot
Simplify Your Landlord Experience with Smart Strategies and Smarter
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"Without
Landlording on Autopilot, I doubt I would have ever
succeeded with rental properties. Mike's book guided my business every
step of the way, and I owe a huge debt to Mike for his insights. This
book is a MUST-READ for any current or future landlord."--Brandon
Turner, BiggerPockets.com Landlording on Autopilot is the property
investor's guide to doing it all with less stress and lolhigher
profits. As a full-time undercover police detective, author Mike
Butler developed his proven, simple system for managing hundreds of
rentals on the side; in this book, he shares his methods to help you
transition your rentals from a headache into a fun, problem-free
source of consistent higher profits and income. Whether you're looking
for your first rental property, or just looking for a better way to
manage the ones you have, this book shows you his strategies, mindset, tools and technologies to make your rental business a boatload
easier while giving you a lot more time to do what you want! Mike's
simple methods can be implemented in downtown Manhattan or Anytown,
USA, whether you manage high-end penthouses or Section 8 rentals, and
you can do it all from your smartphone or tablet - and best of all,
most of the technology doesn't cost a penny. There comes a time in
every landlord's 'landlording' experience when the income doesn't feel
worth the hassle. Don't give up! Investment property can be a
wonderful source of income - with the right approach. Mike Butler's
Page 5/46

Download Ebook Landlording On Autopilot A Simple No Brainer System For
Higher Profits Less Work And More Fun Do It All From Your Smartphone Or
Tablet
2ndis
Edition
approach
'autopilot', and it tips the scales toward more profit,
more income, and much less stress. Discover the latest - and mostly
free - landlording technologies HUGE Updates on Section 8, rental
application processing changes, and more How To deal with the latest
rash of federal, state, and local laws attacking landlords Explore
market trends and conditions through the eyes of a seasoned real
estate investor If your properties are taking up too much of your
life, Landlording on Autopilot is your ultimate guide to reclaiming
your time - and your profit.

Set for Life
Updated for 2018 - includes all the tax and legislative changes
announced during 2017. By the author of the UK's most popular property
book, The Complete Guide To Property Investment. Please note that this
book only covers letting and management of a property you already own.
For a guide to buying the right property in the first place, you
should buy 'The Complete Guide To Property Investment'. Take a
property, throw in a tenant and watch the money roll in. This
seemingly simple formula has attracted nearly two million people in
the UK to become landlords, but the reality is a whole lot more
complicated. Did you know, for example, that if you forget to provide
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piece of paper you might be unable to evict a tenant - even
if they don't pay the rent? Or that you could be fined for not
checking your tenant's immigration status? And don't forget the
inevitable broken boilers, mysterious leaks and various tenant
complaints that always seem to happen at the most inconvenient time.
How To Be A Landlord is a straightforward guide to everything involved
in letting and managing a property - whether you're an accidental
landlord or an enthusiastic investor. In simple and entertaining
language, it covers important steps like preparing the property to
let, advertising for tenants, conducting viewings, doing all the
paperwork, managing the tenancy, and dealing with any tricky
situations that crop up (including the dreaded emergency repairs and
evictions). You'll learn: How to set yourself up for success when
preparing a property to let Where to find the perfect tenants for your
property The essential checks you must make to avoid a nightmare
tenant Everything you need to do when setting up a tenancy to avoid
problems later How to deal with the most common maintenance issues and
repairs The proper legal processes to follow when you have troublesome
tenants Top tips from experienced landlords for how to look after your
tenants - keeping them happy, your property safe, and the rent rolling
in Frequently updated and with contributions from over 50 experienced
landlords, this is the most current and comprehensive book on the
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and essential reading for anyone who wants a simple,
profitable life as a landlord.

The Real Estate Rehab Investing Bible
Don't pay for your home--hack it and live for free! Savvy investors
have been using a little-known, but clever strategy in real estate for
decades--and now, you will learn exactly how to perfect this trade
secret! When mastered, house hacking can save you thousands of dollars
in monthly expenses, build tens of thousands of dollars in equity each
year, and provide the financial means to retire early. In fact, the
average house hacker can turn a single-family home or small
multifamily property into a cash-flowing investment. You can collect
rent that completely covers your living expenses--and then some! In
this book, serial house hacker Craig Curelop lays out the in-depth
details so you can make your first (or next) house hack a huge
success. Inside, you will learn: What house hacking is, and why it's
one of the best methods for building wealth The different types of
house-hacking strategies you can use--no one size fits all here! The
incredible connection between house hacking, wealth building, and
early retirement How to get started house hacking--even with low
income or low savings Strategies to house hack with a family, spouse,
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competitive or expensive market Stories from real estate investors all
over the country on their house-hacking triumphs, mishaps, and their
purpose behind house hacking. Property-management strategies to make
ownership a breeze House hacking doesn't have to be a mystery.
Discover why so many successful investors support their investment
careers with house hacking--and learn from a frugality expert who has
"hacked" his way toward financial freedom!

Baby Signs: How to Talk with Your Baby Before Your Baby Can
Talk, Third Edition
Discover how Mike Butler managed 75 rental properties while working
full-time as a police detective--before he hired any part-time help
For many investors, landlording is a pain, but not for those who use
Mike Butler's Landlording on Autopilot system. It's a simple, proven
method for managing rental properties in your spare time--without the
headaches. Mike Butler developed this system while he worked full time
as a police officer. Before long, he was buying and managing dozens of
properties--and consistently bringing in more than 100% of his rents.
Includes free customizable, downloadable forms! Butler shares all the
Page 9/46

Download Ebook Landlording On Autopilot A Simple No Brainer System For
Higher Profits Less Work And More Fun Do It All From Your Smartphone Or
Tablet
Edition of autopilot landlording: * Screening and finding
vital 2nd
techniques
great tenants you can trust * Training tenants to do your landlording
work for you * Increasing your cash flow with a simple push-button
management system * Using little-known tax breaks available to fulltime or part-time landlords * Easily complying with landlording
regulations and legal stuff you might not think of * Identifying the
most profitable types of properties * Marketing and advertising your
properties at little or no cost * Utilizing powerful, ready-to-use
landlording forms * Getting rid of bad tenants quickly, safely, and
cheaply when buying properties * Using creative tactics to
consistently bring in more than 100% of the rent Once you've learned
Mike Butler's system, you'll make more money in less time with less
effort. Today, Mike Butler is retired from the police force and enjoys
more than $1 million a year from his rental properties. Using the
techniques and strategies of Landlording on Autopilot will help you
achieve your dreams.

Building Wealth One House at a Time: Making it Big on Little
Deals
This book will help you learn what General Contractors and Investors
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do: Rehabbing properties at 50% off the regular
Contractors' rates! It teaches you where and how to get workers,
Contractor discounts, and inspection techniques to get vacant REO
properties for 25% off the listed price. You will learn the step-bystep process of going from a complete newbie to a confident real
estate rehabber.

The House Hacking Strategy
Facing a volatile stock market, many people have turned to real estate
as a way to invest their hard-earned money. While many investors opt
to buy property and then sell it quickly, other investors choose to
hold onto their property for a longer period of time to realize a
greater return on their investment. Real estate experts Scott Frank
and Andy Heller have developed a proven and diversified program for
real estate investing that incorporates both approaches and enables
investors to take control of their financial futures and build wealth
over time. Their new book, Buy Low, Rent Smart, Sell High: Real Estate
Investing for the Long Run outlines a win-win-win program, one where
average people can reap significant financial rewards by investing in
real estate. * Win One: Buying Low - The investors first win occurs by
purchasing real estate at a 10-20 percent discount by seeking out
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buyers and avoiding paying agent commissions. The book
reveals the secret to buying foreclosed homes with clean titles from
banks and mortgage companies. * Win Two: Renting Smart - The property
is rented through a lease/purchase agreement. Not only does the
investor get a down payment from the lease/purchasee, but he or she
also receives monthly rent that usually exceeds the monthly mortgage
payment. Also, the lease/purchasee takes on the maintenance and repair
responsibilities and tends to be a better tenant in return for their
special lease/purchase terms. In addition, as the owner of the
property, the investor is able to receive tax write-offs. * Win Three:
Selling High - The final win results when the lease/purchasee
exercises his or her right to purchase the property. The owner has
realized the benefits of owning the property and has sold it to the
lease/purchasee without agent commissions. If the lease/purchasee
decides not to exercise his or right, the investor still wins because
he or she can either extend the lease purchase agreement and increase
the purchase price (based on property appreciation) or enter into
another lease/purchase agreement with a new tenant and begin the cycle
of wins all over.

How to Manage Residential Property for Maximum Cash Flow and
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The Essential Parenting Guide- NOW COMPLETELY UPDATED AND EXPANDED! In
1982, child development experts Linda Acredolo, Ph.D., and Susan
Goodwyn, Ph.D., discovered that babies can communicate with simple
signs-even before they're able to talk. The result: Baby Signs, the
groundbreaking technique that has changed parenting forever. Now, with
the widespread popularity of signing with hearing babies and new and
exciting research findings to report, the authors have completely
revised and expanded Baby Signs to create this indispensable new
edition. Featuring an American Sign Language approach, as well as a
set of “baby-friendly” alternatives, this comprehensive new program
offers all the information any parent needs to join the hundreds of
thousands of families around the world who are using Baby Signs to
help their children communicate their “joys and fears without tears.”
(Newsweek) Inside you will find . . . An expanded dictionary with easyto-follow photos of 150 ASL signs along with a set of 35 “babyfriendly” alternatives New research showing the benefits of Baby Signs
for children's emotional development, for the parent-child
relationship, and for reducing frustration and aggression in childcare
settings Information to help parents use the magic of Baby Signs to
meet the challenges of potty training (as seen on CBS's The Doctors)
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stories of parents achieving both stunning and heartwarming
communication breakthroughs with their children

How to Sell at Margins Higher Than Your Competitors
Buy Low, Rent Smart, Sell High
Abridged edition. Author William Nickerson did so well with his sparetime money-making that at 42 he was able to realize the popular dream
of early retirement from the daily grind on a high income. He explains
in detail how he did this in his best-selling sensation, How I Turned
$1,000 Into Five Million, out of his firm conviction that the age of
opportunity is not dead - that even today the road to fortune still
lies open to the average person.

Home Buyer's Checklist: Everything You Need to Know--but
Forget to Ask--Before You Buy a Home
Do you want to purchase an apartment community but don't have prior
real estate or apartment investing experience, don't have access to
Page 14/46

Download Ebook Landlording On Autopilot A Simple No Brainer System For
Higher Profits Less Work And More Fun Do It All From Your Smartphone Or
Tablet
2nd
Edition can't find a good deal, lack the skills to execute a
private
capital,
business plan or a combination of the four? The Best Ever Apartment
Syndication Book is the ONLY book that will solve these challenges.It
provides a step-by-step system for completing your first apartment
syndication deal and building a multimillion or multibillion dollar
apartment investing empire. You will learn the exact process that I
followed to go from making $30,000 each year at a New York City
advertising firm to controlling over $400,000,000 in apartment
communities, which includes: 1. Becoming an expert on the apartment
syndication terminology 2. Setting a specific, quantifiable goal and
creating a long-term, motivating vision 3. Building a powerful brand
that attracts passive investors 4. Evaluating and selecting the real
estate market that will be the launching point for your apartment
empire 5. Surrounding yourself with an all-star real estate team 6.
Tapping into your existing network to find passive investors 7.
Creating a lead generation machine that pumps out qualified off-market
apartment deals 8. Selecting the ideal business plan to maximize
returns to passive investors 9. Learning the science behind
evaluating, qualifying and submitting offers on apartment deals 10.
Preparing and presenting an apartment offering to your passive
investors and securing financial commitments 11. Impressing your
investors by effectively implementing the business plan and exceeding
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Best Ever Apartment Syndication Book
You think you can beat me? You and what army?! Ohthat army I think I'm
finally getting the hang of things! This Middle Stratum is filled with
fiery magma (with monsters to match!), but I've been holding my own. I
may be a weak little spider, but I've got brains on my side-three of
them, in fact! I've got information brain to call the shots, body
brain to execute the moves, and my new magic brain to figure
outwhatever the heck is up with magic in this world, sheesh. Think you
can take on me, myself, and I, Mr. Big Giant Scary Dragon?!

The Book on Managing Rental Properties
Strategies for creating real estate wealth by star ting small--and
always making the right moves Nationally known real estate expert John
Schaub learned his craft in the best way possible--on the job, and
through every kind of market. Over three decades, he learned to bank
consistent profits as he built an impressive real estate mini-empire.
Building Wealth One House at a Time reveals how virtually anyone can
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one million dollars worth of houses debtfree and earn a
steady cash flow for life. Unique in that it focuses on buying houses
in good-quality neighborhoods, Schaub's nine-step program includes:
Renting to long-term tenants, with financial incentives to pay on time
Avoiding the temptation of bigger deals, which invariably include
bigger problems A 10-year plan to pay off debt and own houses free and
clear

T Is for Transformation
When it comes to taxes, it's not just about how much money you
make--but how much money you actually get to keep. Are you tired of
working hard all year, just to lose the largest chunk of that money to
the IRS? Believe it or not, the U.S. tax system is filled with
loopholes designed specifically to benefit real estate investors just
like you. In this comprehensive follow-up to The Book on Tax
Strategies, bestselling authors and CPAs Amanda Han and Matthew
MacFarland bring you more strategies to slash your taxes and turn your
real estate investments into a tax-saving machine. Inside, you will
learn: How to take advantage of the tax reform benefits in all of your
real estate deals Tax-deferral and tax-free techniques to
significantly increase your return on investments How to use your
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need to know to take advantage of the Opportunity Zone tax benefits
Tax-free methods to take cash out of a 1031 Exchange How to
supercharge your nest egg using self-directed investment strategies
Common retirement investing tax traps and how to avoid them Taxes
saved means more money for you, your family, and more money to invest.
Learning to save on your taxes could be the easiest money you ever
make!

The Book on Advanced Tax Strategies
Three consecutive years on the New York Times Best Sellers list,
Albert J. Lowry Ph.D. has combined with real estate guru Richard C.
Powelson Ph.D to offer truly genius methods that show anyone how to
increase personal income. These tried and proven methods teach anyone
how to make thousands of dollars in one day, how to become a
millionaire, how to be self-employed, and how to build a fortune with
No-Money-Down. A must for anyone serious about increasing wealth. This
book has received top reviews.

Vector Basic Training
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The Chili
Line was the Denver and Rio Grande Railroad's narrow gauge
route from Antonito, Colorado, to Santa Fe, New Mexico. It operated
along its 125-mile route from 1880 to 1941. The Chili Line received
its unique nickname from the chili peppers which farmers along the
route would string on lines to dry. This book celebrates the history
of the railroad, as well as people and places along the line. The
Chili Line passed through Hispanic villages and Indian Pueblos, and
its effect upon them is noted. Travelers today can still find traces
of the Chili Line in existence, such as railroad depots in Antonito,
Embudo, and Santa Fe. Water tanks can be seen in Tres Piedras and
Embudo. Roadbed for the tracks may still be seen along the Rio Grande.
Historic photos of railroad operations at these places are included in
the book, as well as contemporary photos showing the same sites today.
Maps are included to allow readers to track the Chili Line's route.
The Chili Line Railroad to Santa Fe takes readers along the route of a
long-abandoned rail line, but one still very much alive in the hearts
of rail fans and history lovers today.

How to Be a Landlord
Praise for How to Sell at Margins Higher Than Your Competitor "This is
the complete book for both new and experienced salespeople and
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to Sell at Margins Higher Than Your Competitors emphasizes the pricing
strategies and tactics to increase the market share and profits of any
organization. This is a book that is as important to presidents as it
is to salespeople." --Bill Scales, CEO, Scales Industrial
Technologies, Inc. "As the largest service provider in our industry,
we have a significant market advantage. However, we constantly walk
the pricing tightrope because, as this book so clearly states,
'business is a game of margins . . . not a game of volume!'" --John K.
Harris, CEO, JK Harris & Company, LLC "If you live and die on price,
this book could be your only lifeline." --Tom Reilly, CSP, author of
Value-Added Selling and Crush Price Objections "How to Sell at Margins
Higher Than Your Competitors successfully illustrates profitable sales
truths to assist us in selling for maximum return. This book's wellresearched, logical, and affirming words validate the simple fact that
as a premium company we deserve premium margins. So, while our
competitors reduce or match prices out of fear and scarcity, our
managers, thanks to this powerful sales tool, can continue quoting and
closing with profitable confidence." --Joe Bracket, President, Power
Equipment Company "I learned a long time ago that it is pretty
difficult to control what my competitors will do, but we must control
what we do--like maintaining margins. This book is a 'wow!' that will
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their entire training programs around the content in this book."
--George C. Giessing, President, Brusco-Rich, Inc. "This energizing
book is the 'right stuff' for every sales force. It should be a
required study for every executive and sales professional who seeks to
be successful." --David R. Little, Chairman and CEO, DXP Enterprises,
Inc.

Landlording on AutoPilot
Passive Investing in Commercial Real Estate: The Insider Secrets to
Achieve Financial Independence is a must read book for any passive
investors who desire to be a smarter passive investor in syndicated
commercial real estate investments specifically multifamily real
estate. This book breaks down barriers of knowledge "cocoon" in
different groups while revealing hidden secrets on how to achieve
massive success in commercial real estate investment. If you are
planning to invest passively or have been investing in commercial real
estate, then the insider secrets laid out in this book will open your
eyes to the nuances of getting started, aspects of different deals ,
choosing the right deal sponsors, risk management, market cycles,
investment process, investment metrics and capital sources while
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Buy It, Rent It, Profit! (Updated Edition)
As a fitness icon and motivational mastermind, Shaun T has helped
millions of people transform their bodies and their lives through his
Hip Hop Abs, INSANITY, and CIZE workouts. But people who think of
Shaun T as just a workout force are missing something. He has always
focused on building inner strength first, then moving to the exterior.
And that inner focus started in his own life. He became the man and
motivator he is today after escaping from the abuse he suffered as a
child, and fighting his way back from a 50-pound weight gain in his
early 20s. He knows firsthand that you can’t drop weight or enjoy
better health until you overcome the mental obstacles that cause bad
choices in the first place. In T is for Transformation, Shaun T
unveils the 7 transformational principles that guided his progress
through life and that are at the core of his incredibly successful
workouts. T is for Transformation is a motivational master class as
Shaun shows you how to become more flexible and resourceful, give
everything you've got, and, most importantly, trust and believe in
your path to success. The only real obstacles in life are the mental
ones, and T is for Transformation can train you to achieve astonishing
Page 22/46

Download Ebook Landlording On Autopilot A Simple No Brainer System For
Higher Profits Less Work And More Fun Do It All From Your Smartphone Or
Tablet
2nd
results
inEdition
your own life, just as Shaun T has in his.
Getting the Money
ENTIRELY REVISED AND UPDATED! Over 40,000 first edition copies sold.
How much does it really cost to renovate your investment property?
Learn detailed tips, tricks, and tactics to accurately budget nearly
any house flipping project and investment property renovation from
expert real estate investor and fix-and-flipper J Scott. Discover the
tried-and-tested steps of his professional framework and methodology
for precisely evaluating renovation costs in hundreds of his own
successful rehab projects. Determine how to accurately estimate all
the costs you are likely to face during renovation--and get all of
your rehab questions answered in a single place! Whether you are
preparing to walk through your very first rehab project or you're an
experienced home flipper, this handbook will be your guide to
identifying renovation projects, creating a scope of work, and staying
on budget to ensure a timely profit! Inside, you will learn how to:
-Inspect every aspect of a property to create your renovation scope
-Decide which upgrade options provide the biggest bang for your buck
-Identify the 150+ most common renovations you'll likely encounter
-See big problems (like mold and termites!) and quickly fix them
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accurate
-Determine which contractors are best for certain repairs or projects
-Break down the top 25 basic components of a renovation -And so much
more! You don't need to be a contractor to flip houses, but you do
need to know the fundamentals of budgeting and pricing your
renovation--including everything from cosmetic renovations to complex
installations and upgrades. This book gives you the estimation tools
needed to produce the income you desire on your first--or
next--investment deal!

Tracking the Chili Line Railroad to Santa Fe
Simplify Your Landlord Experience with Smart Strategies and Smarter
Tools “Without Landlording on Autopilot, I doubt I would have ever
succeeded with rental properties. Mike's book guided my business every
step of the way, and I owe a huge debt to Mike for his insights. This
book is a MUST-READ for any current or future landlord.” -Brandon
Turner, BiggerPockets.com Landlording on Autopilot is the property
investor’s guide to doing it all with less stress and lolhigher
profits. As a full-time undercover police detective, author Mike
Butler developed his proven, simple system for managing hundreds of
rentals on the side; in this book, he shares his methods to help you
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your rentals from a headache into a fun, problem-free
source of consistent higher profits and income. Whether you’re looking
for your first rental property, or just looking for a better way to
manage the ones you have, this book shows you his strategies, mindset, tools and technologies to make your rental business a boatload
easier while giving you a lot more time to do what you want! Mike’s
simple methods can be implemented in downtown Manhattan or Anytown,
USA, whether you manage high-end penthouses or Section 8 rentals, and
you can do it all from your smartphone or tablet—and best of all, most
of the technology doesn’t cost a penny. There comes a time in every
landlord’s “landlording” experience when the income doesn’t feel worth
the hassle. Don’t give up! Investment property can be a wonderful
source of income—with the right approach. Mike Butler’s approach is
“autopilot”, and it tips the scales toward more profit, more income,
and much less stress. Discover the latest—and mostly free—landlording
technologies HUGE Updates on Section 8, rental application processing
changes, and more How To deal with the latest rash of federal, state,
and local laws attacking landlords Explore market trends and
conditions through the eyes of a seasoned real estate investor If your
properties are taking up too much of your life, Landlording on
Autopilot is your ultimate guide to reclaiming your time—and your
profit. PLUS… FREE GIFTS from Mike Butler! “159 point Rent Ready
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“Your 18 page ‘Ultimate How To Guide’ to Taking MultiPurpose Photos and Videos of Your Rentals” 12 Brand New Updated FORMS
for Your Rental Business

The Unofficial Guide to Managing Rental Property
What if You Had Access to 1 Million Dollars in Private Funding for
Your Real Estate Business? Real Estate investing is a proven wealth
builder, but it can be a challenge to get started without a money tree
in your back yardat least until today. When you read Getting the Money
you'll discover: * A simple framework to raise private capital for
real estate * The three types of private investors and how to approach
each of them * How to close dealsand make the process fun and
profitable "If you need to raise private money to fund your real
estate deals and don't know where to start, this book is just what you
need. I know - I'm living proof. Using the strategies Susan teaches I
was able to raise just shy of $1M in less than 90 days." Bill Walston
"Financing a real estate deal is hard in today's world, or at least
that's what I thought. "Getting the Money" lays out the steps you need
to follow to make your deal happen." Diane Kennedy, CPA, New York
Times best-selling author of "Loopholes of the Rich"
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Passive
in Commercial Real Estate
No matter how great you are at finding good rental property deals, you
could lose everything if you don't manage your properties correctly!
But being a landlord doesn't have to mean middle-of-the-night phone
calls, costly evictions, or daily frustrations with ungrateful
tenants. Being a landlord can actually be fun IF you do it right.
That's why Brandon and Heather Turner put together this comprehensive
book that will change the way you think of being a landlord forever.
Written with both new and experienced landlords in mind, The Book on
Managing Rental Properties takes you on an insider tour of the
Turners' management business, so you can discover exactly how they've
been able to maximize their profit, minimize their stress, and have a
blast doing it! Inside, you'll discover: - The subtle mindset shift
that will increase your chance at success 100x! - Low-cost strategies
for attracting the best tenants who won't rip you off. - 7 tenant
types we'll NEVER rent to--and that you shouldn't either! - 19
provisions that your rental lease should have to protect YOU. Practical tips on training your tenant to pay on time and stay long
term. - How to take the pain and stress out of your bookkeeping and
taxes. - And much more!
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40 Ways
Increase the Net Income of Your Rental Property
This enhanced e-book combines video and text to create a learning
experience that is engaging, informative and fun. In addition to the
full text of Vector Basic Training, you’ll find high-quality video
training that brings the topics to life through friendly visual
instruction from experts and industry professionals. Listen up,
designers, and wipe those grins off your faces! It’s time to get
serious about your design work. For too long you’ve allowed yourself
to slack off, relying on your software to do all of your creative work
for you. This book will NOT show you how to use every tool and feature
in Adobe Illustrator. This book WILL, however, teach you the
importance of drawing out your ideas, analyzing the shapes, and then
methodically building them precisely in vector form using the
techniques explained in this book. In Vector Basic Training, acclaimed
illustrative designer Von Glitschka takes you through his systematic
process for creating the kind of precise vector graphics that separate
the pros from the mere toolers. Along the way, he’ll whip your drawing
skills into shape and show you how to create elegant curves and
precise anchor points for your designs. The book and accompanying
video tutorials will get you ready for active creative duty in zero
hundred hours or less. In Vector Basic Training, you’ll learn: ¿The
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armament How to use “The Clockwork Method” to create accurate curves
every time When and where to set just the right number of anchor
points for any design How to build shapes quickly using familiar
Illustrator tools Techniques for art directing yourself so that your
work gets the response you desire Why symmetry is your friend and how
to use it effectively in your designs Von Glitschka reports for duty
in over 4 hours’ worth of video tutorials that walk you through all
the techniques explained in the book. Art files you can use to follow
along with the book’s samples are downloadable separately (see last
page of your eBook for download instructions).

Down to Earth Landlording
3-Valuable Books Conveniently Packed in One Powerful Bundle!Rental
Property Investing- Beginner's Guide:Have you ever dreamed about a
life where you could earn money in a way that didn't require that you
trade your time for it? Download the book Rental Property Investing:
The Beginner's Guide to Owning Rental Properties and Earning Passive
Income now! After purchasing this book, you'll be given the secrets
that will provide you with the tips that you need to start earning
income in an exciting and consistently growing field. After being
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secrets that are presented in this book, you'll be able to
call yourself a successful entrepreneur soon after purchasing your
first investment property. This book will give you the confidence that
you need to embark on a new and exhilarating career or hobby that will
result in you raking in the cash. What more could you ask for? Imagine
a world where your time is spent house hunting for places that need
renovation but also have a natural charm. The potential for wealth is
yours to find, as long as you know to look for. Find out how to become
a successful real estate investor and download this e-book now. You'll
be investing not only in a book filled with important facts and
techniques, but also yourself and your future. What more could you ask
for? Rental Property Investing- Tips and Tricks for Rental Property
Investing:Discover how to get the most out of your business endeavors
through means that make you happy and provide your life with a great
feeling of fulfillment. Download Rental Property Investing: Tips and
Tricks to Finding Success by Owning Rental Properties now to expand
your knowledge of how to navigate rental property investing. This book
takes you beyond the knowledge contained within a beginner's guide. It
will help you to grow in conjunction with the tools and techniques
that you may already have in place regarding rental property
investing, and will help you to tweak or modify processes in which
your current business operates. This book will help you to feel
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about how to invest in rental properties, and you'll be able
to generate a greater sense of accomplishment after reading it. If
you've ever wanted to own your own business in the hopes that you'll
be able to make decisions that are truly for yourself and your
livelihood, then this book is for you. Take the time to invest in
yourself through the purchase and digestion of this book. Most people
want to own their own business, but what sets rental property
investment apart from other types of businesses is that you're able to
make money through this avenue without needing to be at an office or
in a cubicle for five days a week in order to earn a paycheck. Being
able to make money without having a traditional career and lifestyle
is completely possible, but only if you are brave enough to take the
first step in this direction. This is what rental property investing
can offer you. You are guaranteed to learn: * Why owning multiple
rental properties is more advantageous than owning one * What makes an
exit strategy crucial to your overall investment plan * How to create
a team for your business that will make success more likely * Features
of a home that are not conducive for rental property investment * Tips
on how to become more hands-off and make rental property investing
truly a passive business And so much more! What are you waiting for?
If you've been looking for a book on rental property investing that
goes way beyond any of the information that's usually discussed in
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on the topic, look no further! Download the book Rental
Property Investing: Effective Strategies to Find Success by Owning
Rental Properties now to start learning tricks of the trade that not
many other books discuss. Grab this 3 Book Bundle today.

Landlording on AutoPilot, 2nd Edition
Landlording: a handymanual for scrupulous landlords and landladies who
do it themselves.

Landlording
Mark Ferguson, a successful rental property owner, fix and flipper and
real estate agent, has learned the best way to find rentals, get great
deals, manage properties, finance properties, find great markets and
build wealth with rentals. In this book Mark shares with you the
information you need to be a successful rental property investor.

London Calling
Now updated — America's #1 bestselling home-buying book! Want to buy a
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concerned about the market? Have no fear — this trusted
guide arms you with Eric Tyson and Ray Brown's time-tested advice and
updated strategies for buying a home in current market conditions.
You'll discover how to find the right property, make smart financial
decisions, and understand the latest lending requirements and tax
implications. New to this edition — new and expanded coverage to help
homebuyers take advantage of low home prices, understand the subprime
mortgage crisis, obtain a mortgage, and improve credit scores To buy
or not to buy? — weigh the advantages of owning versus renting, get
your finances in order, and know how much house you can safely afford
Handle financing — understand your credit rating, navigate the
different types of mortgages, and complete all paperwork Play the real
estate game — find the right location and property, assemble an allstar real estate team, and make the most of the Internet's real estate
resources Let's make a deal — negotiate with finesse, make successful
offers, inspect and protect your new home, and cover all your bases in
escrow "Invaluable information, especially for the first-time home
buyer." —Fort Worth Star-Telegram "A reference you'll turn to time
after time." —St. Petersburg Times Open the book and find: Reasons why
home prices rise and fall Hands-on instruction for buying a home in up
or down markets How to pay the price you want The best mortgage
options A sample home-buying contract Pros and cons of comparable
Page 33/46

Download Ebook Landlording On Autopilot A Simple No Brainer System For
Higher Profits Less Work And More Fun Do It All From Your Smartphone Or
Tablet
EditionTips for overcoming mortgage and appraisal problems
market2nd
analysis
How to cope with buyer's remorse The best real estate Web sites

Build a Rental Property Empire
Everyone who has bought a home knows that an official inspection is no
guarantee against unpleasant surprises, and that, ultimately, the
burden to ask the important questions about the physical aspects of a
home is on the home buyer. But buying a home is one of life’s most
stressful, emotionally fraught activities, and it’s easy to see why
many home buyers fail to anticipate the kinds of exasperating and
expensive problems that can crop up after closing. Written by
bestselling real estate author (more than 1 million books sold) Robert
Irwin, Home Buyer's Checklist levels the playing field by equipping
home buyers with a comprehensive list of questions pertaining to all
the physical aspects of a house that may not be covered in an official
inspection. From basement to attic, pantry to lawn, Bob walks readers
through every room, nook, cranny, closet and keep, asking important
questions about windows, screens, doors and door frames, fireplaces,
light fixtures, moldings, and much, much more. And, drawing upon his
many years of experience in the business, he provides pointers on how
to deal with each problem, including information on how much it will
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fix,
how to estimate its short- and long-term consequences,
how it should impact on the negotiating process, and more.

How I Turned $1,000 Into Five Million in Real Estate in My
Spare Time
Is your lack of cash holding you back from your real estate dreams?
Discover the creative real estate financing techniques that savvy
investors are using to do more deals, more often.No matter how much
money you have in your checking account, there is always real estate
you can't afford. Don't let the contents of your wallet define your
future! This book provides numerous strategies for leveraging other
people's money for amazing returns on your initial investment.Active
real estate investor and co-host of The BiggerPockets Podcast, Brandon
Turner, dives into multiple financing methods that professional
investors use to tap into current real estate markets. Not only will
you be able to navigate the world of creative real estate finance, but
you'll get more mileage out of any real estate investment strategy.
Financing deals just got easier-learn how to be a smart investor by
using creativity, not cash!Inside, you'll discover:- The truth about
no-money-down investing?Investing with little to no money down is
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possible,
but it's not about a step-by-step strategy. It's about a
mindset.- How to get started investing in real estate?Looking for your
first deal, but you have no money or experience? Learn the best
strategies for getting your feet wet without paying thousands!Numerous strategies to mix and match?Creative investing requires a
creative mind.- How to attract private money, lenders, and
partners?There are millions of millionaires walking the streets.
Discover the best way to attract them to you.- The ugly side of
creative investing?Learn the downsides to all the strategies mentioned
in this book, as well as tips for overcoming those problems.Strategies for wholesaling, flipping, rentals, and more?Find success
no matter what niche you plan to use to build your real estate empire.

Home Buying For Dummies
This book is a resource for landlords and property managers. It helps
you find clever ways to generate more income from your rental
properties. It also help you see the potential in property before
others do and that helps you buy diamonds in the rough.

Mutual Funds For Dummies
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WANT MORE
HUMOR AT THE OFFICE AND AT HOME? UNDERSTAND WHAT IT MEANS TO
NEED MORE COWBELL? HERE'S THE PRESCRIPTION TO FEED YOUR NEED! Reader
praise: "This is the funniest Fun Stories book yet!" "Murphy's unique
perspectives turn the ordinary into extraordinary." "I snorted more
than a few times.""Murphy's observational humor is the result of heavy
doses of Dave Barry, Stephen Colbert, Jerry Seinfeld, Gary Larson,
Saturday Night Live, Adam Sandler, Friends, and The Office. He
deserves a Dundie!""Murphy's stories perfectly bring out his unique
and extremely fascinating perspective on everyday things and
experiences, which renders them simultaneously extremely relatable and
extremely new.""The stories have a keen sense of comical observation
that draws you in, turns the pages, and feeds your mind. Try Bigfoot
Popcorn!" Searching For More Cowbell is the latest Fun Stories
collection of humorous essays and short stories from Texas author R.
Scott Murphy. The first three eBooks in the Fun Stories family all hit
#1 on Amazon Humor. No topic is off limits or too obscure as Murphy
wades into the garage sale game, gives you a new spin on Old
MacDonald, travels down crunchy roads, figures out the least amount of
fame possible, shares ridiculous movie theater recipes, and spotlights
a singer who is not the next Carrie Underwood. Murphy tries to
decipher grocery store math, forms too many task forces, takes a hard
look at frozen dinners, and gives you an entertaining new animal game.
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read fun things about the Kardashians, superheroes, NASA,
Seinfeld, Kenny Rogers, and Bigfoot. If you want to find more humor in
your business and professional life, your relationships, your
parenting, and your family life, read Searching For More Cowbell. You
can be a part of the Fun Stories Nation author group and get free
stuff by visiting mentalkickball.com. Fun Stories also has a growing
Facebook group that shares funny videos and tries to help elevate the
human experience--or at least figure out why your neighbor is so
crazy.

The Book on Investing in Real Estate with No (and Low) Money
Down
THE HOUSE-FLIPPING HOW-TO THAT TURNS EVERYDAY PEOPLE INTOENTREPRENEURS
Everyone likes the idea of turning the ugliest house on theblock to
the best house on the block and making a profit. Until nowa system has
not been shared on how to successfully complete thistask on time and
budget without getting your hands dirty. This booknot only cracks the
code but shares the proven path and system tohave a systems based
rehab business that makes consistent profitsfor ordinary everyday
people. The Real Estate Rehab Investing Bible revealsthe lucrative
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system that allows author Paul Esajian,and his students
all across North America, to manage multiple rehabprojects at once,
while staying on time and under budget to buildand grow their wealth.
No experience? No problem. You'll learnstrategies to find the right
properties, negotiate the right offer,identify the right licensed and
insured contractor for the job, andget the property sold to a happy
homeowner for a profit. No capital? No problem. You'll learn how you
can use otherpeople’s money to fund your deals and the IRS guidelines
thathelp you keep more of the money you make. By learning
andleveraging the principals of rehabbing and real estate, you'llstart
thinking like a business owner rather than a consumer. Breaking into
residential real estate provides an amazingopportunity for those with
little, or no experience, and usingother people's money. This book
gives you the information,education, and systems every investor needs
to start flipping andrehabbing houses without doing the work
yourself,and withoutlosing your shirt to contractors and badinvesting
decisions. Find Deals:where and how to find deals, analyzing deals,and
estimating repairs in minutes to acquire a rehab Fund Deals:where and
how to borrow money, creativefinancing, and the finance request
template to present to assetbased lenders and private lenders to fund
your deal Fix Deals:how to run a rehab with a proven system
withoutlifting a hammer, identify A+ licensed and insured contractors
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pricing, and what to focus on to maximize your profit Flip
Deals:how to properly price, stage, and add thesizzle features to get
properties sold within weeks of listing theproperty by properly
analyzing comparables and staging the rehabproperly The proven
techniques Paul shares work in any location, in anymarket. If you're
ready to get in the game, The Real EstateRehab Investing Bible teaches
you how to play.

The Book on Estimating Rehab Costs
If you own residential rental property, either rental houses or
apartment buildings, you need to read this book. Actually, you ought
to read it before you buy your first rental property, too. It will
help you analyze prospective acquisitions better. How to Manage
teaches how to * maximize your rental income * maximize your resale
value * minimize your expenses * minimize your hassles It is
practical, street smart, aggressive, & thorough. Topics include: * How
to screen out bad tenants * How to recruit, compensate, & supervise
resident managers * How to deal with emergencies * What to put in your
lease * How to get the maximum rent * How to reduce your biggest
expense, property taxes * Bookkeeping * And more This book is sold
out, but I have a limited number of copies returned by book stores.
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They are
little bit shopworn. I will begin working on a 5th edition
in the spring of 1998.

Every Landlord's Legal Guide
If you want to be financially free, you need to develop fiscal
confidence; you need to build and follow a plan that allows you to
live the life of your dreams. Trench provides a three-step guide that
gives readers the fiscal confidence they need to achieve early
financial freedom.

Fixing to Make a Fortune
The legal forms and state rules every landlord and property manager
needs To keep up with the law and make money as a residential
landlord, you need a guide you can trust: Every Landlord's Legal
Guide. From move-in to move-out, here’s help with legal, financial,
and day-to-day issues. You’ll avoid hassles and headaches—not to
mention legal fees and lawsuits. Use this top-selling book to: screen
and choose tenants prepare leases and rental agreements avoid
discrimination, invasion of privacy, personal injury, and other
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a property manager keep up with repairs and maintenance
make security deposit deductions handle broken leases learn how to
terminate a tenancy for nonpayment of rent or other lease violations
restrict tenants from renting their place on Airbnb, and deal with
bedbugs, mold, and lead hazards. The 15th edition is completely
revised to provide your state’s current laws, covering deposits, rent,
entry, termination, late rent notices, and more. It includes an
expanded discussion on the risks in using email and texts to
communicate with tenants. With Downloadable Forms: includes access to
more than 30 essential legal forms including a lease and rental
agreement, rental application, notice of entry, tenant repair request,
security deposit itemization, property manager agreement, and more.
(details inside).

What Every Real Estate Investor Needs to Know About Cash
Flow And 36 Other Key Financial Measures
Position your portfolio for growth with one of America's bestselling
mutual fund books Indicators are pointing to a rebound in mutual
funds, and investors are returning! Newly revised and updated, Mutual
Funds For Dummies, 6th Edition, provides you with expert insight on
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the best-managed funds that match your financial goals.
With straightforward advice and a plethora of specific up-to-date fund
recommendations, personal finance expert Eric Tyson helps you avoid
fund-investing pitfalls and maximize your chances of success. This
revised edition features expanded coverage of ETFs, fund alternatives,
and research methods Tyson provides his time-tested investing advice,
as well as updates to his fund recommendations and coverage of tax law
changes Sample fund portfolios and updated forms show you exactly how
to accomplish your financial goals Pick the best funds, assemble and
maintain your portfolio, evaluate your funds' performance, and track
and invest in funds online with Mutual Funds For Dummies, 6th Edition!

Formulas for Wealth
Formulas that make the difference between making profits and losing
equity The only way to win the real estate investing game is by
mastering the numbers. This revised and updated edition of the popular
reference shows how to target the best investments in the present
market. It answers all your real estate questions, and provides new
discussions of capital accumulation and internal rate of return. This
book’s basic formulas will help you measure critical aspects of real
estate investments, including Discounted Cash Flow Net Present Value
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Capitalization
Rate Cash-on-Cash Return Net Operating Income Internal
Rate of Return Profitability Index Return on Equity
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